June 20, 1968

The Antrim Planning Board met on the above date with all members
Present,

Charles Gilmore expressed an opinion that the present dump will not
carvy us thvough this season.

Byron and Harold visited four locations in anticipation of locdting a
new dump site. '

. Elmer Merrills' - This they did not cave for too much as it
is vocky and very wet,

2. Between Wheeler's and Lovering's place. This is located
neay Miss Bvooks' pasture - with a good drop-off. They
liked the lboks of this place very much,

3. Went to Pleasant St., on old Wheeler place - road to novth -
good dvdLoff here with land all gravel. This is a good
possibility,

4. Above Qualter's place - Heve is a sand hill and a veal gully
that would last for years.

My, Hunphvy has heavd of a cliff for a good dump site,

The Selectmen will approach My, Wheeler about a right -of-way and Miss
Brooks relative to selling hev pasture.

The next step will be to take this up at Town Meeting, ovr to call a special
Town Meeting if this situation becomes urgent. |

Voted: to dispense with the July meeting unless something of importance
arvises in the meantime,

Discussed again the possibility of having a new post office.
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 P. M. /5
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